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2006 SANTA TRAINS

December 2006 found the
annual Santa Trains running at
the WPRM. Attendance was
good this year, with around 1000
guests joining us for cookies, hot
cocoa, cider and trains decked
out in dazzling lights. Thanks to
everyone who helped out,
particularly Steve Habeck and
Gail McClure.

- all photos by Gail McClure
SP 2873 leads another run.

What wonders await in the baggage car?

Smile for the camera!

Some quality time with Santa and Mrs. Claus.




